
Nov 9, 2021

To Whom It May Concern,

Please accept this donation from the Ocean State Job Lot Charitable Foundation to aid in the daily
operations of the shelter, and to assist other charitable organizations that the city deems fit. It is our sincere
hope that the pallet of PPE (Personal Protective Equipment) and gift card for $1,800.00 can ease some of
the burden of caring for animals and others in the community.

Sincerely,

David Sarlitto
Executive Director
Ocean State Job Lot Charitable Foundation
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